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Amendment to Agreement for Consultant Services  

Highway 404 Mid-Block Crossing North of 16th Avenue  

City of Richmond Hill and City of Markham 
 

On June 30, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve an amendment to the current agreement between the Region and 

GHD Limited for a new mid-block crossing over Highway 404, north of 16th Avenue, 

to add new contract administration and site inspection services required during 

construction of the new road, and increase the contract price, within the Capital 

Spending Authority, by $4,527,968 from $2,275,797.31 to $6,803,765.31, excluding 

HST. 

2. Council approve an extension of the agreement between the Region and GHD 

Limited to provide consultant services for an additional two years, expiring on 

December 21, 2028, to include new contract administration and site inspection 

services during construction. 
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